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February 16, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
With the announcement of the change in timing for the upcoming spring break, we had to reschedule 
a PA Day as well. Please take note of the changes to the 2020-2021 school year calendar: 

 
Friday, March 19, 2021 
Professional Activity 
There will be no school for students on this day.  
 
Spring Break 2021 
Monday, April 12 to Friday, April 16, 2021 
All students are expected to return to school on Monday, April 19, 2021.  
 
We know that these changes come at a very difficult time in our journey as a community. We hope that 
the revised dates for the PA Day and the new spring break will provide all of our students and staff with 
the opportunity to recharge in preparation for an amazing end to a challenging school year.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tricia Stefanic Weltz 
Director of Education 


